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 Leavers’ Mass, Thursday, 11

th
 July.  

This mass is to celebrate pupils and staff who will be 
leaving school at the end of term.  Mass begins at 
9:10am, so please be seated by 9:05am. Please inform 
school if you wish to attend. 
 

End of Year Reports, Friday 12
th

 July 
Reports will be given to children to pass to their parents.  
Please check your child’s school bag if he/she doesn’t 
give it to you. 
 

Prize Giving Wednesday 17
th

 July at 1:30pm 
 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly, Thursday 18
th

 July at 9:10am 
As in previous years, each child will be given 4 tickets 
and it will be for the parents to decide who attends. 
 

Summer Holiday 
School finishes for the summer holiday on Friday 19

th
 

July at 1:30pm and 1:45pm for Year 6 children. 
School opens again for the start of the new school year 
on Wednesday 4

th
 September at 8:50am, with 

classrooms open from 8:40am. If you would like your 
child to attend before school club, bookings and 
payment for September 2019 will need to be made by 
Wednesday 17

th
 July t the latest. 

 

 

Mass Times 

St Agnes:   Saturday – 5.30 pm     Wednesday – 7.30 pm 

                    Sunday - 11.00 am 

                    

St Aidan's: Sunday – 9.30 am        

If you would like a copy of this Newsletter in large type, please contact the School Office. 
 

  

Year 4 have had the best attendance this 

week.  Well done Year 4 !!!  

 
 

Group  Percentages 

Whole School 96.06% 

Reception 99.33% 

Year 1 97% 

Year 2 96.67% 

Year 3 95.86% 

Year 4 99.26% 

Year 5 95.67% 

Year 6 88.15% 

 
The table above shows the weekly attendance for all 
classes.  Attendance for all children, for each class 
and for our school should be over 96%.   
 

 

 
As part of our Online Safety, the local authority 
have produced an Online Safety booklet which 
includes an overview of key parental controls.  
We have included a link to it on our website.  

 
 

 
The children took part in a rounder’s tournament at Prescot 
School.  The children, whose behaviour was impeccable, 
all played really well and were placed second overall. 
 Well done to everyone who took part! 

 

 
As part of their end of school celebrations, children 
from Year 6 will be taking part in games of Quidditch, 

here in school on Tuesday, 16th July. 
 

 
Reception Class will be visiting Stadt Moers to take 
part in a Forest Schools Day on Thursday, 11

th
 July. 

They will be building dens and following a nature trail.  
Have a lovely day children! 

 

 
 
Children from our Mini Vinnies group organised a 
cake sale to raise money for Laughter Africa, which 
helps the street children in Africa.  They raised £262 
in total.  Thank you to everyone who donated cakes 
and everyone who bought them to raise money for 
this worthy cause. 

 
As we have been unable to put on sports days, 
due to the field not being ready, we will be 
allowing children to play on a giant inflatable 
obstacle course.  Please ensure that your child 
has their PE kit with them next week as they will 
need to be suitably clothed to enjoy the course.  
It promises to be challenging and fun. 

 


